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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Nov. 21, 2016 
 

Relocated DeMotte License Branch to Open Nov. 30 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles 
(BMV), announced today the relocation of the DeMotte license branch. The new license 
branch, located at 411 North Halleck Street, DeMotte IN 46310, will open on Wednesday, 
Nov. 30.  
 
In addition to more parking, more customer waiting space and the addition of a public 
restroom, the new license branch will feature three computer knowledge testing stations while 
the old location used only paper-based testing.  
  
The current DeMotte license branch location at 516 South Halleck Street, will remain open for 
normal hours until the close of business on Monday, Nov. 28. 
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